CONFIDENTIAL

PRIME MINISTER

MISC 128

Following the rearranged timetable you approved earlier in the
week, the next meetings of the Committee will not be until 21

and 25 April.
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Those will, however, be crucial meetings focusing on the
issue of additional programﬁgi§§3239é§. If you have time over
the weekeﬁ&; yéu ﬁight II;;_EQ do some preliminary reading.

The attached Cabinet Office briefrbf Mr»téhéabn mosﬁ Helpfully

sets the scene; and the two MISC 128 papers provide fuller
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dggéils.
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PAUL GRAY
31 March 1988
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